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November 14, 2018

Mr. Grant Yates, City Manager
City of Lake Elsinore

130 South Main Street

Lake Elsinore, CA 92530

Subject: Reappointment of Trustee Brian Tisdale
Dear Mr. Yates:

Mr. Brian Tisdale’s term as a Trustee on the District Board expires on
December 31, 2018. Mr. Tisdale is a very dedicated and conscientious
Trustee and performs his responsibilities very diligently. Mr. Tisdale is
always available for District business, even on short notice. Brian
participates in Board meetings on a regular basis and has acquired in depth
knowledge about District activities. He truly serves in his position as
Trustee with due diligence and has become an invaluable asset to the
District.

Brian serves as the Vice President of the Board is willing to continue to
serve as a Trustee on the District Board. He can be reached at 951-440-
7495. Pursuant to California Health and Safety Code, appointments to the
Board must be for a 2 or 4 year term. Based on Mr. Tisdale’s
participation, dedication, and knowledge about the District, it is

respectfully requested that he be reappointed for a four year term expiring
on December 31, 2022.

I appreciate your consideration of this matter. If you need any additional
information, please contact Mr. Tisdale or me.

Sincerely,
Major S. Dhillon, Ph.D.
District Manager
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cc: Ms. Susan Domen, City Clerk
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